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Worship Leader Lois Bukar 

Songs chosen by Ken D. 
 

Prelude  

Gathering Song  HWB #37 Praise to the Lord, the Almighty 
Welcome and Announcements 

Call to Worship  inspired by Jeremiah 31:7-9 
   One:  Sing aloud with gladness:  
   Many:  God is gathering the people! 
   One:  From the farthest parts of the earth we come:  
   Many:  All who struggle; all who labor with new life! 
   One:  Those who are weeping, God will console; 
   Many:  Those who get lost find a clear path home. 
   One:  Let us worship the God who gathers us! 
Prayer 

 Praise Songs  HWB #592 Love divine, all loves excelling 
             HWB #650 Father, we praise thee  

Giving our Tithes & Offerings             Hannah and Naomi   

Song  SJ (green) #22 By the waters of Babylon 

The Lord’s Prayer 

Scripture Readings  Jeremiah 29:1-7; John 20:19-23; 

                                   2 Corinthians 5:18 – 6:3  

                                -  Gilbert & Grace B., Ike F. 

 Song  SJ (green) #64 We are the body of Christ 

 Message  Deepening our Walk                               Ryan S. 

Song  HWB #415 Forth in thy name 
Benediction   

Sending Song  SJ (green) #77 The peace of the earth be with you 

Postlude 

 
 

The colourful bulletin covers are discontinued. 

We are looking for black-and-white artwork (drawings) 

that would be suitable for a bulletin cover. 

 

Radio broadcast next Sunday June 14. 

 

    Pray for: 

• our shut-ins and those with ongoing health concerns 

and their caregivers 

• those grieving the loss of loved ones  

• our Leadership Team  

• Swift Current:  Fairwiew Bible Church  

• Mennonite Church Sask:  Laird Mennonite Church, 

pastor Bruce Jantzen 

• guidance and patience as we begin Phase 3 of re-

opening the province  

 

We are creating weekly audio recordings, they can be found on 

our church website.  A CD will also be made of each of these and  

put in the church library to be borrowed. 
 

Your Offerings may be dropped off at any time in the church mailbox 

(large brown box beside kitchen door) or in the offering plate beside  

the bulletins.  For e-transfers the address is zion.pay@sasktel.net. 

 

MCC Connects: We are pleased to announce the official launch  

of the Grow Hope Saskatchewan growing season!  YOU can be a  

(virtual) farmer by sponsoring an acre of Saskatchewan farm land.   

This year, when you sponsor an acre before June 30th, we will send  

you a packet of flax seed (courtesy of SaskFlax) to grow at home.   

Visit www.growhopesk.ca to sponsor your acre today! 

 

MCC Connects: As we look to re-open our MCC Thrift Shops 

throughout the province we are in need of VOLUNTEERS. If you are 

looking for something to do that serves the community and the world,  

this is a great opportunity!  Some of our volunteers are unable to come 

back at this time, and we need some new hands to help! If you are 

interested in volunteering in your local MCC Thrift Shop, please contact 

the MCC Saskatchewan office at 306-665-2555 or e-mail 

saskoffice@mccsk.ca for more information. 

 

Financial Update: 

Donations in May  $12,800 

Monthly Budget  $13,300 

 

Thanks to Rowan for reading scripture last week. 
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